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NSPCC Number Day 

There was lots of fun across the classrooms last Friday as everyone enjoyed number 

challenges and games. A particular highlight was estimating the length of the snail trail that 

mysteriously appeared in between the two school buildings overnight! 

Please can any sponsor money be brought to school by tomorrow. Thank you  

We are thoroughly enjoying our Creative Arts week. It is really lovely to see the children working with 

peers across their phase and enjoying trying new things and being creative. Thank you to the team who 

have organised these activities and big thank you to ‘Rainbow Ryan’ - who has done a teacher exchange 

with Mr Lossin, all the way from Australia – for leading the week so superbly. 😊 

If anyone would still like to enter the home / school challenge, please bring in any 

entries tomorrow morning.    

This is our last week of Term 3. We break up tomorrow at the normal end of school times and return 

to school on Monday, 20th February. I hope that you all have a lovely half term and enjoy the break!  

            Jennifer Bayne 

      

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week from before Christmas!  

Bees – Oliver & River  Butterflies – Archie & Lydia 

1A – Sterling & Jaafar  1CS – Ellie & Tiggy 

2H – Theo & Harrison    2T- Thea-Rose & Charlie 

3/4C – Isabel & Sam  3/4L – Isabelle & Viola  3/4R – Alfie & Ahmed 

5O – Ryan & Josh   5S – Lacey-Mae & Ellen 

6B – Joey & Jacob B  6J- Elliot & Eloise 

 

Girl Scouts World Thinking Day – 22nd February 

Don’t forget that on the first Wednesday after half term, we are inviting any children who are part 

of the Scouting Movement (Rainbows, Brownies, Guides, Beavers, Cubs, and Scouts) – boys or girl – to 

wear part of all of their uniform to school, if they would like to. Also, we would love for them to share 

what it means to belong to the Scouts or Guides and what they enjoy about it, with their class. 
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Uniform Reminders 

I put the following reminders in last week newsletters. Many thanks to everyone who has 

responded and supported this, or sought clarification. Please can we ensure that all uniform is 

correct after half term. 

Thank you for all that you do to ensure that our children come to school in the correct uniform. It is 

greatly appreciated. There are just a few things that are slipping occasionally, so please can I take 

the opportunity to remind everyone of the following: 

 Black school shoes should be worn to school, not trainers (unless it is a PE day) 

 Hair accessories should be school colours only 

 PLAIN Tracksuit bottoms / leggings worn on PE days should be plain black / grey / 

dark green / navy 

 PE T-shirts should be plain white and a school jumper can be worn over the top 

Fundraising Event – Thursday, 23rd February 

We have all been devastated by the terrible news of the earthquake that 

has affected Turkey and Syria, causing monumental loss of life. As well as 

being in our thoughts and prayers, we are looking in to the best avenue that 

we can send any funds we raise to support this crisis.  

We have decided that we will hold a cake sale on the first Thursday back 

after half term. More details will follow shortly.  

 


